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Main Library offering English Conversation Club to assist 
international community  

  
Louisville, Ky. (January 14, 2011) – Starting January 20, the Main Branch of the 
Louisville Free Public Library will offer an English Conversation Club.  Patterned after 
successful programs at the Iroquois and Newburg Libraries, the English Conversation 
Club allows non-native speakers to practice English in a relaxed, informal setting with 
others. If you are learning the English language, or would like to practice conversing in 
English, come join us at the Conversation Club. Participants should have some basic 
knowledge of the English language before joining. For English as a Second Language 
(ESL) students, this is a great way to use what you have learned in ESL classes.  
 
The Main Library’s English Conversation Club is free, and meets every Thursday at 7:00 
p.m., 301 York Street.  No registration is required. For more information, or to volunteer, 
call 574-1611. 
 
Can’t make it to the Main Library’s Conversation Club? Try one of these other library 
locations: 

 
Iroquois Library, 601 W. Woodlawn Ave.  
Call 574-1720 for current dates and times. 

 
Newburg Library, 4800 Exeter Ave.  
Every Saturday, 10:00 a.m.   
Call 479-6160 to confirm. 

 
 
Louisville Free Public Library connects the residents of Louisville and Jefferson County to 
knowledge and information at our 18 locations and on the Web at www.lfpl.org. Come on in, the 
whole world’s inside. 
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